SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE KILLDEER CITY COMMISSION
March 26th, 2024

Commission President Joel Spethman called the meeting to order at 5:18 P.M.  Commissioners present were Joe Hurt, Greg Nordsven, and Logan Wallace with Commissioner Kelly Summerfield present via conference call.  Dion Steinley and Christy Reems were also present with Eric Lothspeich present via conference call.  

The City Commission discussed with City Engineer Eric Lothspeich with AE2S the recent bid opening on March 21st, 2024 at 2:00 P.M. for the 2024 Street & Utility Project.  Three bids were received for the project:  Crow River Construction for $5,740,992.75, BEK Consulting for $6,455,364.00, and JR Civil, LLC for $6,994,314.50.  The Engineer’s Estimate was $5,378,267.00.  City Engineer Lothspeich recommended award of project to Crow River Construction as the lowest responsible bidder.

Commissioner Nordsven made the motion to approve awarding the 2024 Street & Utility Project to Crow River Construction for $5,740,992.75, seconded by Commissioner Hurt.  All voted aye on a roll call vote.  M/C  

The City Commission discussed the BA Addition Development.  

Having no further business, Commissioner Wallace made a motion to adjourn.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:40 P.M.

Minutes are subject to review and revisions.
Joel Spethman, Commission President
Matt Oase, City Administrator


